Dear,

Re: Andrew Fairley Avenue, Shepparton

Thank you for your submission in response to Councils intent to close Andrew Fairley
Avenue, Shepparton.

Your submission will be presented to Councillors for review as part of their decision making
process.

The result of Councils review relating to this proposal will be provided to you following
Councils Decision

Yours sincerely

Bill Hayward
Manager Corporate Performance
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